
 
St. Mary of the Angels Pyjama DriveSt. Mary of the Angels Pyjama Drive 

 
Dear St. Mary of the Angels Community: 
 
Thanks you for your generous pledge to donate a new pair of pyjamas to support St. Clare of Assisi Parish 
Community of Schools P.J. Drive!  
                                                                                             In order to help us deliver your gift kindly;  
 

● purchase a new pyjama for a child or an adult 
 

● put the P.J. in a large ziploc bag and label itput the P.J. in a large ziploc bag and label it    
            with the gender and size using a permanent marker            with the gender and size using a permanent marker  

 
● include a Christmas card of choice  

           (purchased or hand crafted) with a personal message to the 
            recipient 

 
● Please seal the bag  

  
● Please bring your gift to ​St. Mary of the Angels School bySt. Mary of the Angels School by    

November 26, 2018November 26, 2018  
  
  

You are making a difference this Christmas, inYou are making a difference this Christmas, in  
the life of a needy child!  Your support andthe life of a needy child!  Your support and  
generosity is truly appreciated.generosity is truly appreciated.   
 

 

"The Greatest Good Is What We Do For One Another."  St. Mother Teresa 
 
 



 


